
  

 
 
 
 

Small School Athletics Carnival 
Thanks to all the family and friends who were 
able to support the Small School’s Athletics 
Carnival at Jubilee Park last week. 
Congratulations to Ryan Kemp and Grace 
Heffernan on achieving 11yrs Boys and Senior Girl 
Age Champions. All students demonstrated good 
sportsmanship and effort in all the races they 
competed in- Well done boys and girls! 
 
 

Opportunity Class 2018 
If you are interested in having your year 4 child 
apply for an Opportunity Class next year, the 
application must be made online before May 
12th.  If you have technical issues, you are able to 
use school computers to complete application. 
 
 

Premier’s Sporting Challenge 
Please read the attached note on our 
participation in the Sporting Challenge this year.  
 
 

Mother’s Day Stall 
Year 6 will be holding a Mother’s Day stall this 
Friday. Each gift will cost $5 and $1 for an 
optional gift bag.  All students will be able to buy 
one gift each initially, after that students can buy 
extra gifts for grandmothers if there are gifts left. 
 
 

Walk to School Day 
Next Friday 19th May is Walk to School Day. Last 
year we braved the rain, so umbrellas may be 
needed.  Please meet staff at the Quinty 
Bakehouse at 9am if you wish to participate in 
the Walk to School Day. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Small School’s Wellbeing Day 
Next Wednesday 17th May the Small Schools are 
gathering together at Ladysmith PS for a whole 
school Wellbeing Day. Students and Staff will be 
trained in a fun breathing method that improves 
brain function and assists in anxiety reduction. 
The day will also incorporate Bluearth games and 
a sausage sizzle for lunch.  This day will be 
subsidises by P&C donations and Origin Energy, 
but still requires a small fee of $5 per student. 
Please return the permission note before next 
Tuesday. For more information google “Breathe 
Project”. 
 

Book Club 
Book Club orders will be due no later than this 
Friday 12th May.  Due to the new LMBR system 
about to commence and the need for a 
transaction free week next week no late orders 
will be accepted. We apologise for bringing this 
due date forward. 
 
P&C Wood Raffle 
P&C are conducting a Wood Raffle this term. 
Prize will be drawn on 30th June.  Raffle books are 
attached to this newsletter. Please return tickets 
and money to the office. If anyone require more 
books please see the office or a member of the 
P&C committee. 
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